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September 25, 2013 

 

Notice to Parents and Patrons of the Coeur d’Alene School District 

 

At the September 9, 2013 Board meeting, the trustees established the 

need for review of Coeur d’Alene School District Board Policies and 

has provided guidance to the Superintendent for the implementation 

of such changes. 

 

Board members and school district administrators will review 

recommendations from the Idaho School Boards Association based 

on: 

 Compliance with Legal Statutes 

 Clarity 

 Legislative Mandates/Updates 

 

Revised policies will appear on future Board agendas where members 

of the public may comment. 


